
Christmas Concert
Hello Holy Cross Families, 

      Our Christmas Concert is quickly approaching! It takes
place this Thursday, December 14th from 5:30pm to
7:00pm. Due to fire regulations imposed on the parish
hall, we have decided to add an intermission in order to
split the performances into two groups. This will allow
a designated time for entry and exit to the hall during the
show. Families are asked to wait until intermission to
leave with their children to minimize distractions. Families
whose children are performing after intermission are
asked to show up during the intermission if possible.
Please see the attached schedule below.
        
           Please be advised that parents and students are
responsible for getting to the St. Mary’s Parish Hall on
their own. There will be no transportation provided for
students or families. The doors to the church hall will
open at 5:00pm.
              
             The students will sit as a group with their teacher in
a designated spot until it is time for them to perform.
They will then return to that same spot with their teacher
until the intermission or the concert is over. Family
members are asked to sit in the chairs that will be set up
for the concert. 
      

Thank you for your support and cooperation, 
Mr. Assettino &

Mrs. Dionne-Horncastle



Gr. 8 - Ms. Grice (Opening Liturgy)

Kindergarten 1 - Ms. Whitside

Kindergarten 2 - Mrs. James

Gr. 1 & Gr.2 - 
Ms. Strycharz & Mrs. Carbone

Gr. 1/2 - Mrs. Wilson

Gr. 2/3 - Ms. Tywonek

Holy Cross Choir

Intermission - 6:10-6:30

Gr. 3 - Mrs. Arauz

Gr. 3/4 & 4/5 - 
Mrs. Dionne-Horncastle & Ms. Howe

Gr. 5/6 - Ms. Heagy

Gr. 6/7 - Ms. O'Donnell

Gr. 7/8 - Ms. Mitchell (pre-recorded)

Closing Remarks


